
 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

 

Melbourne, 22 November 2012 

 

Australia – Victoria 

 

No. 170-2012 

 

Port of Port Phillip 

 

CORIO BAY – OUTER HARBOUR 

STARBOARD PILE MARK MISSING 

 

Date: Immediate  

 

Details: Mariners are advised that the Starboard Pile located SE of Point Wilson Bank 

(known as Steamboat Pile) at approx 38° 06.680’S, 144° 30.981’E with light 

characteristics: Fl.G 3s is now missing and has been replaced by a temporary 

Starboard Mark Buoy. 

 

 The starboard pile mark will be re-instated as soon as practicable, weather 

conditions permitting. 

 

Mariners are advised to exercise caution when navigating in the area.  

 

Charts & Publications AUS 143, 157 

Affected:   

 

Further Notice: A Further Notice will be issued.  

 

If you require any further information please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963 

 

 

 

Vin Wright 

Acting Regional Manager 

Bays and Maritime Operations 

 

 

If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 

noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au or visit www.parks.vic.gov.au to view Notices. 


